No. 34-17/2005-PWD
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EM ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
BIEEINE

SECRETARIAT

Port Blair, dated the 4/ May, 2005.
To

The EO to Chief Engineer,
Q} APWD.
7, Port Blair.

Sub:- Repair of Quarters at the Great Andamanese tribe at Strait Island — Reg.

o Your kind attention is invited to the D.O letter No.1-744/2003-TW/1110
bdated 25/4/2005 of the Secretary (Tribal Welfare) addressed to you with
' endorsement to the Commissioner-cum-Secretary (PWD) regarding repair of the
houses and staff quarters of the Great Andamanese at Strait Island by the recent )
tsunami.
You are requested to kindly carry out the repair works of the houses/
quarters of Great Andamanese at an early date. A suitable reply of the above D.O
letter may kindly be furnished under intimation to this Administration.

Yours faithfully

Encl:- As above. p |

A

(K.K.DAHIYA)
_ Deputy Secretary (PWD)
A
//r
Mt Copy forwarded to the Secretary (TW), A&N Administration, Port Blair with
reference to his D.O letter referred above for information.




